
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a work session on July 8, 

2024, from 5:15 PM until 6:00 P.M. at City Hall to discuss the current police headquarters 

to be used by the Mt. Juliet Senior Citizens. 

The public is invited to attend and comment. 

Bill Trivett, Vice Mayor and James Maness, Mayor 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 


